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Product Affected by this Announcement 

Red Lion Controls announces the end of life (EOL) of the following products. Final purchases 

will be accepted based on product availability. Red Lion will continue to repair products as 

long as parts remain available. 

 

Part Number Suggested Replacement Last NCNR  

Order Entry* 

Shipments  

Cease* 

G304K200 CR10000400000210 6/30/2018 9/30/2018 

G307K200 CR10000700000210 6/30/2018 9/30/2018 

 

Please note that a small accessory adapter is needed when moving from the 7" G3 Kadet to 

7" CR1000 HMI. More details are in the EOL notice document.  

 

 

Customers should take this opportunity 

to investigate transitioning to our 

suggested replacements. To help with 

this, we have created a set of documents 

which explain the situation and provide 

additional detail on the differences 

between the discontinued product and 

the suggested replacement. These 

documents are available at: 

http://www.redlion.net/eol. 

 

 

 

Visit www.redlion.net to learn more about Red Lion’s product portfolio. If you have questions 

or need more information, please contact your local sales representative or Red Lion 

Technical Support at +1 (877) 432-9908 or +1 (717) 767-6511. 

 

*Dates may be subject to change depending on product sales  
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